
STATE OF INDIANA 
INDIANA GAMING COMMISSION 

 

RETAIL SPORTS WAGERING LAUNCH AUTHORIZATION 

 
On or about October 31, 2023, CDI Terre Haute, LLC d/b/a Terre Haute Casino Resort 

(“Terre Haute Casino”), received a temporary certificate of authority in accordance with IC 4-38-
4-6 and Commission Resolution 2019-115.  This temporary certificate of authority allows Terre 
Haute Casino to commence retail sports wagering activities at its licensed facility upon receipt of 
express authorization from the Indiana Gaming Commission (“Commission”).  Terre Haute Casino 
has substantially demonstrated to the satisfaction of the Commission that the retail sports wagering 
operation meets the requirements of Indiana Code Article 4-38, 68 IAC 27, and all Commission 
Directives related to sports wagering activities.   

 
As such and pursuant to Terre Haute Casino’s launch date request, I hereby AUTHORIZE 

Terre Haute Casino to commence retail sports wagering activities at its licensed facility located at 
4500 E. Margaret Dr., Terre Haute, Indiana 47803 on April 3, 2024.  The Commission reserves 
the right to rescind or modify this authorization.  If you have any questions or need any additional 
information, please contact the Commission’s Sports Wagering Division, 317-233-0046. 
 

IT IS SO ORDERED THIS 2nd DAY OF April, 2024. 

 

THE INDIANA GAMING COMMISSION: 

 

 

          
Greg Small, Executive Director  
 

 


